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Roadwork Continues This Week In County

Motorists in Southeast Missouri should prepare for another week of road repairs on
Highway 25.

The Missouri Department of Transportation reports that in Stoddard County, Highway 25
will be reduced to one lane while crews patch the roadway. The section of roadway is
located from Route E (Bloomfield) to Route M.[br>
Work in Stoddard County is scheduled to continue through Wednesday.

In Dunklin County, roadwork is scheduled on Highway 25 from County Road 426 to
White Oak. This work is scheduled to take place Monday and Tuesday.

MoDOT officials report the work zone will be marked with signs and motorists are urged
to use extreme caution while traveling near the area.

For additional information, Missouri Department of Transportation's Customer Service
Center toll-free at 1-888-ASK-MODOT (1-888-275-6636).

Photo Above: MoDOT crews work in the southbound lanes of Highway 25 just north of
the intersection with Business Highway 114 Monday morning. (SMT photo by
Annabeth Miller)
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